

Professor A. H. Terry

Department of Spanish

The Queen's University of Belfast

Belfast BT7 1NN Northern Ireland

Telex 74487

Tel. 45133 Ext. 319

Our ref.

Your ref.

30th June, 1972

Dear Alan,

Many thanks for your telephone call the other day. I'll try to do a trailer for my paper this week-end and send it to Badia.

I'd quite like to say something about Gabriel Ferrater at the ACS Conference in November. Supposing I were to offer a paper called, simply: The Poetry of Gabriel Ferrater (1922-72)? If you approve, don't bother to reply; I'll try to remember to send you a summary by the end of September.

With all good wishes,

Yours ever,

Mithur